
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 5 By Councillor McFarlane for answer 

by the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 16 March 2023 

   

Question  With the Trams to Newhaven project approaching 

completion, can he confirm what plans the City of Edinburgh 

Council have to ensure remedial works are undertaken to 

reconstruct the heavily damaged roads allocated by CEC as 

diversions for the duration of the works, such as East 

London Street. 

Answer   

   

   

 


